
Annexure-I 
 

All Bengal Principals’ Council 
92, S.P. Mukherjee Road, Kolkata 700 026 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We have the pleasure to inform you that that 31st Annual General Meeting of All Bengal 

Principals’ Council will be held on 22nd January, 2023 on the Campus of Cooch Behar College, 

Cooch Behar, West Bengal. A Souvenir will be published on the occasion after the said 31st 

AGM of ABPC. Your kind patronage is solicited in the form of an ‘ADVERTISEMENT’ insertion 

which will have a wide circulation all over the state of West Bengal. 

Soliciting your cooperation 
 

General Secretary 
All Bengal Principals’ Council 

 
Rate of Advertisement 

Back Cover page Rs.10,000.00 

Inside Front Cover Page Rs.10,000.00 

Inside Back Cover Page Rs.10,000.00 
Full Page Rs.5,000.00 

Half Page Rs.3,000.00 
 

Contact Form 
To 
The Executive Committee 
All Bengal Principals’ Council 

Sir/Madam, 

We/I request you reserve space at Rs. in the 
Souvenir to be published on the occasion of 31st Annual General Meeting of All Bengal 
Principals’ Council to be held on 22nd January, 2023 on the Campus of Cooch Behar College, 
Cooch Behar, West Bengal. 

 

Payment by A/C payee cheque or payment details through NEFT/RTGS in favour of ‘All Bengal 
Principals’ Council’ is beingsent/enclosed herewith. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Signature with date Official Stamp 
 


